
From: Ravin 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 12:16 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Zoing By-law 

Hi Amanda, 
Town File:  D02-18022 (Related File D06-18038) 

This is a resident closed to the rezoning property under Town File: D02-18022 (Related File D06-18038). 
Since we are not able to attend the Council Public Meeting, so I’m writing in email to OPPOSITE rezoning 
under this land for an extra 7 more residential units. 
Why, this land is surrounding all the trees (Greenbelt), does this mean the developer will be cutting off 
the trees in order to build 7 units more. 

Please protect the trees and Greenbelt around this area. 

Best Regards, 

Ravin C. 
Resident 
Mack Clement Lane, Richmond Hill 


